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December 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Here is some of the events we will be enjoying in school over the coming weeks. 

Christmas Fayre
Our annual Christmas Fayre will take place on Saturday 30th of November from 10am – 12 noon. As always there will be a range of activities and stalls to enjoy including home baking, raffle, tombola and a visit to the man in red. Any donations would be gratefully received including chocolate items for the tombola, raffle prizes or any used toys in nearly new condition. These can be handed into the school from Monday 25th of November.

Parent Council Christmas Disco
Our Parent Council will be running a Christmas Disco on Thursday 5th December. £1 entry to the festive party with a special appearance from a special visitor. Primary 4 can choose which disco they would like to attend.
P1 – P4 5:30pm – 6:30pm
P4 – P7 6:45pm – 7:45pm

Christmas Lunch                                          
The school Christmas lunch will take place on Wednesday 11th of December. This year you will order your child’s lunch electronically. All parents will receive an email on Monday 25th of November with a link to the order form. All orders must be placed by Monday 2nd of December. All children, even those who receive free school meals must order. Any child who fails to return their order form will only be served once the other orders have been filled and as such may not get the meal of their choice. 

Christmas Nativity                                                        
Preparations are already underway for our Christmas Nativity Concert ‘Lights, Camel, Action’ involving all children from Nursery to Primary 7. Parents and carers are invited to join us on Friday 13th of December at 9.30am or 1.30pm to enjoy the show. Each family is limited to 2 tickets to ensure that we can fit everyone into the hall. Order forms will be issued at the start of December.

Christmas Parties                                          
The children will enjoy a party with their peers on:

Monday 16th of December			– All P6 and P7 children
Tuesday 17th of December			– All P3, P4 and P5 children
Wednesday 18th of December	- All Nursery, P1 and P2 children

The children can come to school wearing their party gear and bring a snack to share with their
friends such as a bottle of juice, crisps, funsizes or shop bought small cakes.

Throughout the month of December children are welcome to wear their Christmas jumpers!

School will close for the Christmas holidays on Friday 20th December at 2.30pm and will reopen on Monday 6th of January. We would like to wish everyone an enjoyable festive break.



Yours sincerely,
Nicola Ferguson
Nicola Ferguson, 
Head Teacher
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